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Hudson Rlver PCs
Reassesgment Project

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency will hold two public meetings, April 4 and 5,
2001, in Queensbury and Troy, New York, respectively, to discuss the Agency's proposed \
plan for the Hudson River PCBs Reassessment project. At these meetings, part of a series }
of meetings being held during the public comment period for the project, officials from the §}
EPA will continue to take comment and answer questions regarding the proposed plan for ;
addressing the contaminated sediments in the Upper Hudson River. This is an important ¢
and historic moment in the future of the Hudson River. Public participation and comment is, i
an important facet of EPA’s process and your input is important. Please make every effort tg rﬁ
attend. ‘o

Wednesday, April 4, 2001, at 7 PM
Queensbury High School Auditorium
409 Aviation Road

Queensbury, New York

Thursday, April 5, 2001, at 7 PM
Doyle Middie School

1976 Burdett Avenue

Troy, New York

The publlc comment period for this project has been extended to Apri / 7, 2001. Written
comment may be addressed to Alison Hess/Doug Tomchuk, Hudson/&mwer PCBs Public
Comment, U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, 290 Broadway, ¥ J-~ York, New York
10007.You may also e-mait your comments.to HudsonComment. R ! jon2 @epa.gov. For
more information, you can visit our web site at www.epa. gov/huds or you may contact
Ann Flychtenskl at 212/637-3672. A
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